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Greer, Leslie

From: Hansted, Kevin
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 11:05 AM
To: Greer, Leslie
Cc: Martone, Kim
Subject: FW: Determination Report #15-31995-DTR

Leslie, please add the below to the record.  Thank you. 
Kevin T. Hansted 
Staff Attorney 
Department of Public Health 
Office of Health Care Access 
410 Capitol Ave., MS #13HCA 
P.O. Box 340308 
Hartford, CT  06134 
Phone: 860‐418‐7044 

From: AROSENSTOCKMD@aol.com <AROSENSTOCKMD@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2015 10:49 AM 
To: Hansted, Kevin 
Subject: Re: Determination Report #15‐31995‐DTR  
  
Dear Attorney Hansted, 
  
I did not pick up my e-mails until Saturday. I am responding to your e-mail, attached.  
Merritt Healthcare will have one representative on the Board of Managers, and the remaining four Board positions will 
be held by physicians. 
If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you, 
Arthur Rosenstock,MD. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Statement of Confidentiality 
 
The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. 
This transmission is sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error, any review,use, 
reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please immediately destroy ths communication and 
notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone (914 450 5126) and delete this message and its attachments, if any.  

  
In a message dated 5/8/2015 9:22:35 A.M. Eastern Daylight Time, Kevin.Hansted@ct.gov writes: 

Dear Dr. Rosenstock, 
  
I am in receipt of your Determination Request regarding Estherian Aesthetics, Inc.  In your request you 
state that the “Board of Managers of the Center will have overall responsibility for governance of the 
Center.”  Does the Board of managers consist solely of CT licensed physicians?  If not, please provide 
me with the structure of the Board. 
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Thank you, 
  
Kevin T. Hansted  
Staff Attorney 
Department of Public Health 
Office of Health Care Access 
410 Capitol Ave., MS #13HCA 
P.O. Box 340308 
Hartford, CT  06134 
Phone: 860-418-7044 
  
☼ Please consider the environment before printing this message 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This email and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential 
use of the intended recipient.  If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, distribute or 
take action in reliance on this message.  If I have sent you this message in error, please notify me 
immediately by return email and promptly delete this message and any attachments from your computer 
system.  We do not waive attorney-client or work product privilege by the transmission of this message. 
  






